Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
Education Practices Commission
The Education Practices Commission announces a hearing to which all persons are invited.
DATES AND TIME: September 12-15, 2017, Education Practices Commission, Tallahassee, Fla. – Due to the impending weather related to Hurricane Irma, the Education Practices Commission announces all hearings and meetings scheduled for next week in Tampa are cancelled.
Six educator discipline hearings, 1 Commission Committee meeting, and the Commission’s semi-annual Business Meeting were scheduled September 12 through 15, 2017, in Tampa, Florida.
The Commission will send Notices of Cancellation via regular mail and email as well as make individual phone calls to all parties impacted by the cancellation.
The Commission’s Business Office will determine a date and location to reschedule cancelled hearings after the storm has passed.
PLACE: Embassy Suites Tampa Airport/Westshore, 555 North Westshore Boulevard, Tampa, Florida 33609, (813)875-1555
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Cancellation of hearings for September 12-15, 2017.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Gretchen Kelley Brantley at (850)245-0455.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 5 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Gretchen Kelley Brantley at (850)245-0455. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
If any person decides to appeal any decision made by the Board with respect to any matter considered at this meeting or hearing, he/she will need to ensure that a verbatim record of the proceeding is made, which record includes the testimony and evidence from which the appeal is to be issued.
For more information, you may contact: Lisa Forbess or Gretchen Kelley Brantley at (850)245-0455.
